

## The Federation of St Mary's Catholic Schools



"As the Family of Jesus, we learn and love together"

7<sup>th</sup> February 2018

Dear Parents,

Yours sincerely

As part of National Science Week, we would like to take the children in Y1& Y2 on a school trip to Catalyst Museum in Widnes.

The trip will take place on <u>Monday 12<sup>th</sup> March</u>. <u>The children should be in school by the usual school time</u> as the coach will leave promptly at 9.05am. It is expected that we will be back in school before the end of the school day.

Children in Year 1 & 2 who take Universal Free School meals will be provided with a packed lunch by school. Children who normally bring their own packed lunch will need to provide their lunch in a plastic bag. School uniform is to be worn on this trip.

It is necessary to ask you for a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of the coach and the 3 different workshops if the trip is to take place. We have to explain that should you decide not to contribute, the law states that your child should be entitled to take part. However, because there is no substantial alternative funding, a voluntary contribution of £8.00 will ensure that the trip occurs.

Please complete the attached permission slip together with your contribution in a clearly marked envelope and return to school by Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2018.

Mrs Grange Teacher in Charge			

## ×------

## Y1 & Y2 Trip to Catalyst Museum Monday 12th March 2018

Please Return This Completed Slip to School by Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2018

I wish my child to take part in the trip to the Museum of Science and Industry on Monday 12<sup>th</sup> March 2018

l enclose £	full payment	
Signed	Parent/guardian	
Name of child		Class

## **Medical information about your child:**

Any condition requiring medical treatment, including medication? YES / NO

If YES, please give brief details \_\_\_\_\_